
 

                                                                   NSS ENROLMENT NOTICE 

It is hereby notified for the information of 2ndSemester students of this College who are desirous of 

getting enrolled as NSS volunteers that the registration for the same is open from 29th  of March to 

15th April, 2024. Students are required to submit the Registration Form in the Department of English 

(Ground floor arts block IT Lab-2) on the mentioned dates. Since a limited number of vacancies are 

available, the enrolment would be strictly on first-come-first-serve basis. 

Dr. Rayees Ahmad Rather  

   Sd/= 

NSS Programme Officer 

Copy to: 

1. Worthy Principal for information 

2. NSS Advisory Board for information 

3. Coordinator IQAC 

4. Incharge Website for uploading the notice on College Website 

5. Office records 

 

 


